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PRESS RELEASE 
Early Office Closure 

 
The Anguilla Statistics Department will close at noon today April 6, 2023. This is to facilitate the maintenance of the building. 
 
We would like to thank the general public for your support in the roll out of the AP&H Census 2022. We kindly request your 
continued cooperation as we seek to complete the enumeration phase over this Easter weekend.  
 
We take this opportunity to remind businesses that the deadline – March 31, 2023 for the completion and return of their 
Annual Business Survey 2022 has passed. We encourage all businesses that have yet to return their completed survey to 
do so as soon as possible. In addition, accommodation establishments are requested to bring their quarterly Anguilla 
Accommodation Establishment Occupancy Survey submissions up to date. If you be having difficulties completing the 
survey please contact us as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to resuming service on Tuesday, April 11, 2023 at 8:00AM. Please let us know if you have yet to be 
enumerated.  If you do not have your ‘COUNTED’ sticker as yet please contact us at 497-2451 Ext 1861 or email 
statistics@gov.ai and provide us with your location details.   
 
We take this opportunity to wish you Easter blessing.   
 

April 6, 2023 


